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Katten Partners Contribute to NIRI's “Standards of Practice 
for Investor Relations Vol. III – Disclosure"
April 24, 2012

Lawrence Levin and Maryann Waryjas, partners in Katten's Corporate Practice, authored the chapter 
on "Voluntary Disclosure Methods" in the National Investor Relations Institute's "Standards of 
Practice for Investor Relations Vol. III – Disclosure," the latest edition of comprehensive guidelines 
designed to reflect current best practices in all forms of corporate disclosure. The new voluntary 
guidelines replace NIRI's 2004 edition and have been updated to reflect innovations in disclosure 
practice incorporating, for example, the influence of the SEC's guidance on website disclosure, social 
media compliance concepts and recent case law. Thousands of investor relations and corporate 
executives use the Standards for guidance on disclosure and interaction with analysts and investors. 
The Standards are available here.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Lawrence D. Levin
+1.312.902.5654
lawrence.levin@katten.com

Attorney advertising. Published as a source of information only. The material contained herein is not to be construed as legal advice or opinion.

©2025 Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP.

All rights reserved. Katten refers to Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP and the affiliated partnership as explained at katten.com/disclaimer.

FIRM NEWS

https://katten.com/
http://www.niri.org/StandardsofPractice.aspx
https://katten.com/Lawrence-Levin
mailto:lawrence.levin@katten.com
https://kattenlaw.com/disclaimer

